
 

  

 

 

 

 

16 January 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As part of the Year 5 Greek Day tomorrow Friday 17 January, we are excited to 

give the children the opportunity to experience and taste some traditional Greek 

food. The following food will be offered: 

• Tzatziki 

• Pitta Bread 

• Olives 

• Feta Cheese 

If there are any allergy concerns regarding the food being provided, please inform 

your child's class teacher so that we can make the necessary arrangements. 

Many thanks for your support. 

Warm regards, 

The Year 5 Team 

 


